LRANTIA LRANTIS BROTHEREHOOD
513 DIVERSEY PARKIWAY CHICAGO ILLINGIS GDE1:

July 23, 1973

Hr. David Kantor
205 Jackson Street
Hayward, California 94544

IDear Dawvid:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of July 15
enclosing copy of your letter to Julia Fenderson regarding Clvde Bedell's
presentation at the Western Conference, June 29.

We wvery much appreclate vour dedicated interest in the URANTIA
Brotherhood and the necessity for the URANTIA Foundation to keep and to
"preserve inviolate the text of The URANTIA Book." I think you have well
stated your position in your letter to Julia.

We are grateful and thankful that we have sincere and dedicated
individumsls like wou and Sue to help uws In this diffieult task.

Thank you also for your contribution and your pledge for this
leportant work.

Sincerely,

6%&, ﬁJ

E. L. Christensen
President
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